
August 18, 2023

Dear Parents and Friends,

We hope all of you are enjoying the final couple of weeks of the summer break. We would like to share the following

information with all of you:

Kindergarten, Pre-K Orientation & First day of school

The Kindergarten Orientation and Preschool Orientation will be on August 25, 2023. If any kindergarten or preschool

parent did not receive an email notification about this event, please contact the main office. The first day of school is

Wednesday, August 30, 2023.

New Staff

We would like our families to join us in welcoming the following new staff members to Lisbon Central School:

● Deb Ladouceur - Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent & Business Manager (new position)

● Kathy Edmond - Secretary to the Principal
● Elizabeth (Liz) Sankow - Special Education - UFRR
● Kathryn Anderton - Child Care Coordinator
● Amanda Wheeler - Temporary Tutor - LFRR
● Michelle Fraser - Secretary to Director of Special Services/Early Childhood
● Kristy Peters - Grade 7 ELA
● Claire Letizio - Social Worker
● Chelsea Maynard - Grade 1 Teacher
● Cassidy Martin - Intern
● Jennifer Surfis - intern
● Anthony Ladouceur - Afterschool Child Care
● Kerri Daoust - School Day Child Care

LCS Open House

The date for the LCS Open House will be Thursday, September 14, 2023, beginning at 5:30 pm. There will be an 8th-grade

parent meeting in the cafeteria immediately following the LCS Open House to discuss 8th-grade activities.

Morning Drop-off and Afternoon Pick-up

We would like our families to know that we have established new procedures for parents dropping off their student(s) in

the morning and for parents picking up their student(s) in the afternoon. Please click on this link for the Morning

Drop-Off procedure or this link for the Afternoon Pick-up procedure Bus transportation is available for all students.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jl5MgVbPNKxK5wBSTRYztGx7HUNAn6PV6qaT3Xx9RFM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CZGbm6mugcoyRsh4BeY8gDhI9JVH-a9O/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Gb4mVoa3c5Fb9E0kzz779c5RAMGUuR7rxkUjPj7hDfk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q-mbJgispED3m48jBSLYf4EfF-PeAKJ15sgqJHcMmco/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q-mbJgispED3m48jBSLYf4EfF-PeAKJ15sgqJHcMmco/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S4jnv71l9C1GRKj2syjtOyJWuLd0MJ1OcLSi86nt6l8/edit?usp=sharing


From the Nurse

Please click on this link for information from the school nurse regarding the required immunizations needed for Pre-K,

Kindergarten, and Grade 7 students.

PaySchool Meal Account Directions

Please click on this link for the steps to manage your student's meal account.

Slater Library

We have some information to share from the Slater Library regarding CT Library for Accessible Books, Painting Happy

Mini Trees on August 24th, and other events happening at the library.

Summer Reading and Math Challenge Reminder

We would like to remind our families that there is still time to participate in the Summer Reading Challenge and Summer

Math Challenge.

● CONNECTICUT READS, the 2023 Governor’s Summer Reading Challenge, encourages students to read

over the summer months. To help support summer reading, the Connecticut State Library’s statewide

eGo eBook platform is now available through many local public libraries and provides access to digital

resources for all ages. Please have your student share their summer reading experience using this

journal.

● Involvement in the Commissioner’s Summer Math Challenge will support and enhance our efforts to

help every student access grade-level content. This year’s theme is “Infinite Possibilities with Math.”

Have a wonderful weekend.

Christopher & Sal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C574mbnWFOMyaYsgJqohiVEIfswwYhdU/edit?usp=sharing&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t2_vDkt4d28Yv0rqKYD81StlgoNaIChQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11lr8WKdjMiA9oLfTKFq9w30m2EOqGwgZ/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Mm1_fo45ky62mWgeqpIyuvGP4EuTsML0/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Mm1_fo45ky62mWgeqpIyuvGP4EuTsML0/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eyrncK63EENJMCTHLF2PYhX5j5GXCdNQ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/CTRead/SR2023_ParentInfo_English.pdf
https://egoct.org/
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/CTRead/SR2023_journal.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/CTRead/SR2023_journal.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Math/SummerMath/SummerMath_parentinfo_English.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AWmm-mR1v3bL_nYdgd7of_NKupG9U0l2/view?usp=sharing

